
Borough of Matawan 

 

Public Notice 
 

Disability Accessibility Committee Meeting 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE of MEETING is Hereby Given, that the December 11, 2023 meeting of the 

Disability Accessibility Committee of the Borough of Matawan has been rescheduled to Wednesday, 

December 20, 2023, at 5:30 PM, at the Matawan Municipal Community Center, 201 Broad Street, 

Matawan, NJ.  This meeting is open to the public.   

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 


